
NOTICE 

of 

ROAD CLOSURE 

Last year, a record 100+ inches of rain and Hurricane 
Florence caused one washout and two sinkholes on 

sections of Cedar Avenue between #210 and Landing 
Drive near Surf City.   

To mitigate the associated risks, traffic on Cedar 
Avenue was restricted to single lane in April. 

------------------------------------- 

May 25, 2019 through May 27, 2019 Cedar Ave. 
will be closed to through traffic for repair of a 
damaged section.  The closure will be near the 
intersection of Ashley Lane and Cedar Avenue.  

Barricades and signage will be placed. 

Your patience is appreciated. 

 

 


